GOVERNMENT OF GUAM

RETIREMENT FUND

Governor STABILITY-SECURITY-REWARDS Director

Ray Tenorio
Lieutenant Governor

February 12, 2014

The Honorable Judith T. Won Pat

Speaker, | Mina’ Trentai Dos na Liheslaturan Guahan
155 Hesler Place

Hagatiia, Guam 96910

Re: Report of Remittances and Retirements for January 2014
Dear Speaker Won Pat:
In accordance with Public Law 32-068, Chapter XII, Section 1, the Retirement Fund
(the “Fund”) reports that there were no remittances or retirements pursuant to the

aforementioned section in the month of January 2014.

Should you require additional information, please contact Ms. Ceria Magdalera,
Accountant lll, at 475-8931.

Sincerely,

aula M. Blas
Director \
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